








May 28, 2004
«Name»
«Address»
Dear «Formal_salute»,


Thank you for taking the time recently to speak with a student phonathon caller.  You indicated during that conversation that you no longer wish to receive fund-raising letters or phone calls from Lawrence.  We value the opportunity that this contact provides to keep you up to date and involved in current events at Lawrence, but of course we want to respect your request.

To help us avoid any misunderstanding, please review the options below and check the response that best represents your wishes.

· The phonathon caller caught me at a bad time, but I do wish to continue hearing from a student caller in the future.
· I am unable to consider giving at this time, but do want to support the college in the future.  Please do not solicit me until the 20____ academic year.  Please indicate year
· I no longer wish to receive any phonathon calls.  Please remove me entirely from your calling list.  I will consider fund-raising appeals that you send by mail.

· I am uninterested in supporting the mission of the college financially, but would like to continue receiving alumni mail, including Lawrence Today and reunion news.  I no longer wish to receive any phonathon calls or mail solicitations.  Please remove me entirely from all solicitation lists.

· I no longer wish to be contacted in any way by Lawrence.  Please remove me from all phone and mail lists.  I understand that I will no longer receive alumni mailings such as Lawrence Today and notice of alumni events in my area.

Thank you for your assistance.  Should you have any questions, I would be pleased to respond.







Sincerely,








Jenna Stone, ’00 








Assistant Director of Annual Giving








800-283-8320 or stonej@lawrence.edu

